
Home  delivery  for  emergency
food parcels

The council will deliver 2,000 emergency
food  parcels  to  vulnerable  families
across the city today.

A team of drivers will be delivering the parcels
to families who have been identified as being most
in need at this challenging time.
The  parcels  contain  essential  food  items  such  as  pasta,
cereal, rice, milk, bread and fruit. There are also recipes
for families and tips on safe storage of food.

The  emergency  food  parcel  deliveries  follows  on  from
our  catering  service  donating  over  10,000  perishable  food
items from school kitchens to food banks and local care homes.

Council Leader Adam McVey said: “These food parcels are going
to be critical in helping our most vulnerable families at this
unprecedented time. Many of them are under huge pressures,
struggling with living at home and burdened with financial
worries so it’s vital we do everything we can to support them.

“This  is  in  addition  to  the  thousands  of  meals  being
distributed around the city by voluntary organisations right
now  and  we’ll  continue  working  with  EVOC  and  Volunteer
Edinburgh to coordinate this effort as it grows to support
people in our communities in the coming weeks.”

Depute  Leader  Cammy  Day  said:  “Getting  regular,  good
nutritious food will make a big difference to their daily
lives as many will be finding it difficult to buy basic items
they need to feed their families. Thanks must go the different

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/03/home-delivery-for-emergency-food-parcels/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/03/home-delivery-for-emergency-food-parcels/
http://em.prgloo.com/ls/click?upn=z6JTqf09Bx8lQa3wNhDnl6v-2BsdgXfohGAJ0bPeVJhVrqb2M8HUyp3G4crrw1OOjhfkWuHIsSJg9r5T4ocrPzfx0H6Sj059-2B32hmldLkkp0NwkFc2CncQ4LqFwYL3bTTQQ3SeRsN1FZPsO51n6Durag-3D-3DsCBi_BKoc0bEEhw8CcPf5q4ndAETmd-2Fr72GJ7sohWCMYmlH6dnMvLnsw7IX2c6aJSKEkRFf7IsKDHWwSQP88a3xs4ffyxg-2FvfV-2BX2HZ-2FDaFmeXiqjyxpgKoxLUfOlwr0bQF7-2BAeoM-2BN-2Ftg-2FnZJ1PM-2BvZ2zHPFAxTM5xAycjJ1CWv-2B1e461X0DCNGjXhGdwKj3EfmTXuxf7rAxt-2BNQJHK-2BHNL5T0632bMFMwqEh95CpsQAaYlk2boINwMWz1aysFVH9J0bVYekf0S6oQAPpOiI0qgs8A9Y691v6DaRvLk4cwgiVQVOKXdsSuqKME1ST1pnQYyp0-2BFTdcAbSu1OB1wXUuMQejWT59tp-2FbcrVTijknoi5DJKAASRbXZ0K7rXPLbkPfhUKagArVAdxe5BmPttUuAsBWo5Ui-2Fc-2FJ4vEmg6oyIjthh-2BAQvIyyIhQs-2FFNuxmo3o5KDZyopB9Wbsc1JWq98fMkhEvJxmn19oGIVDxIdgqbUhP-2FDrKZC-2FTvv6oiNrYf4ETx1ptAHjTkcrqCo-2FKHgNqPQ-3D-3D


Council  teams  who  have  all  pulled  together  to  help  our
families most in need.”


